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Transportation System Plan Update 
Open House 

 
FLORENCE, OR – The City of Florence is hosting an open house on Wednesday, February 8th at 
5:30 PM at the Florence Event Center on Quince Street to gather feedback on an ongoing City 
project to update the Transportation System Plan (TSP). Doors will open at 5:30 and the 
presentation will begin at 5:45. 
 
The TSP is a long-range plan that guides the development of the City’s transportation system 
over a 20-year period. The open house will provide the community with an introduction of 
future traffic conditions based on population and employment forecasts and associated 
increased traffic volumes, as well as presenting potential solutions based on community input. 
The community will have an opportunity to share thoughts and concerns on transportation-
related issues with City staff.  
 
Please attend the open house and help guide the City’s future transportation system! 
Additional information on the upcoming open house is available on the project website 
(www.projectcomment.com/florenceTSP). Please visit the website to get the latest news, view 
project documents, subscribe for updates, and contact the project team. 
 

You will also find information on the City of Florence webpage:  
 https://www.ci.florence.or.us/planning/florence-transportation-system-plan-tsp-update-
project    
 
If you have any questions, please contact City of Florence Assistant Planner Clare Kurth at 
clare.kurth@ci.florence.or.us.   
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